
MULITMODAL TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

Special Meeting 
December 8, 2021 

The Multimodal Transportation Commission met on the above date at 5:00 p.m. via Zoom. 
Members Present: Mr. Chad Carwein   Ms. Dionne Evans Mr. Dan Hemme         
 Mr. Bob Edwards            Ms. Erika Dinsdale 
 
Staff Present: Mr. Ryan Mayers Mr. Eliud De Jesus  Mrs. Donna Kabakjian 
 Valerie Shiwegar 
 
Council Liaison: Councilwomen Monica Daniels  
 
Members absent: Mr. Trey Smith Mr. Andrew Denton 
  
Guests:     
  

I. Call To Order       
Mr. Chad Carwein called the meeting to order in accordance to   

 
II. ROLL CALL/ESTABLISH QUORUM     

Mr. Chad Carwein called roll and established a quorum. 
 

III.  NEW BUSINESS 
Vote on a recommendation letter to City Council on the spending plan for the 
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding.  
 
Mr. Chad Carwein presented the letter to the members.  After the letter was read – 
Mr. Carwein opened the meeting for discussion.  Throughout the discussion the letter 
was edited to narrow down the MTC recommendations on how they would like to see 
the City funds spend these funds. Each area not only benefitted the City of Greenville, 
it helped with the mobility aspect of the city. 
 
The letter was approved unanimously by the members.  
 
The letter was sent to the Mayor and City Council members on December 9, 2021 

   
IV. Adjourn Meeting 

 Ms. Erika Dinsdale made a motion to adjourn the meeting 
 Mr. Bob Evans seconded the motion 

 Adjournment was unanimous 
      
    Respectfully submitted, 
    Donna Kabakjian, Secretary 

    Multimodal Transportation Commission 


